
 
November/December 2018 

 

Upcoming 
Events 

 
November 
PFC CPK Dine-out continues 
16​-Teacher Work Day, no school 
19-23,​ Thanksgiving Break 
28-​Collaboration Day 
 
December 
PFC CPK Dine-out continues 
5​-PFC General Meeting, 6-7pm 
5, 12​-Collaboration Day 
7​-PFC Holiday Hope, 6-8pm, MPR 
20-22​-PFC Sports Basement Holiday 
Shopping Event, All day 
21​-Minimum Day 
31​-PFC CPK Dine-out ends 
22-1/6​ - Winter Break, no school 

Dear Dublin El Families, 
Happy Thanksgiving!  As we ALL prepare to unplug and enjoy some well-earned 
vacation time, we hope you will keep these next few PFC events on your calendar. 
 

● PFC General Meeting on Wednesday 12/5/18 @6pm in the MPR.  We have 
the privilege of welcoming guest speaker:  
Dublin Unified School District’s Nutrition Director, Frank Castro. 

● PFC’s 1st annual Holiday Hope on Friday 12/7/18 @6pm in the MPR. 
Please bring your family and friends out to write encouraging and heartfelt 
letters to our overseas troops and local veterans.   

 
Regarding Corporate Donations, if you have not done so already, please make sure 
your company has converted to the ASB tax ID# regarding jawsathon and 
readathon donations.  These two fundraising events are ​NOT AFFILIATED WITH 
THE PFC​.  In an effort to keep the PFC’s bookkeeping compliant with the IRS, please 
make sure your intended donation is going to the correct non-profit account.   

● PFC Tax ID: 94-3277059 
● ASB Tax ID: 94-1742440 

 
Last but never least, The PFC’s one and only Dollar-A-Day-Donation Drive is open 
year round on the ​dublinpfc.org​ website.  Simply click on donate to support.   
All monthly financial documents are available on the website.   
   
In Health,  ​Laura & Christopher Gan,  ​2017-2019 Co-Presidents 

 ​​PFC Spirit WearPFC Spirit Wear​​  ​​ ​​Classroom Deliveries​ ​arriving in December! 
Thank-you families for your enthusiastic reception of this year’s redesigned Spirit Wear. 

The PFC looks forward to serving your Spiritwear needs again in August of 2019. 
 

PFC  
Ice Cream Cart 

 
We still need 
volunteers for Tuesday 

and Wednesday afternoons, and for 
Kinder.  
 If you are able to stay an extra 20 
minutes after school, please consider 
volunteering once a week at the ice 
cream cart. It's easy, fun and our 
students L-O-V-E seeing the cart. 
Elizabeth Hallett, 
i​cecreamcart@dublinpfc.org​. 

PFC Box Tops 
 
In October 2018 we 
collected $77.10. 

Here are the top grade level collectors: 
 
PreK - Chicconi (13 BoxTops) 
DK/Kinder - Bright (27 BoxTops) 
1st - Zarubin (116 BoxTops) 
2nd - Altherr (77 BoxTops) 
3rd - Lloyd (49 BoxTops) 
4th - Agenjo/Cullom (87 BoxTops) 
5th - Hubbard (36 BoxTops) 
 
Thank you for your continued support! 
Tina Park, ​boxtops@dublinpfc.org​. 

PFC  
CPK Dine-Out  
The PFC’s CPK 
dine-out continues to 

raise much-needed funds for our PFC 
throughout the holiday season.  Be 
sure to take your shopping breaks at 
CPK!   

Card is valid for all dine-in (including 
alcoholic beverages), take out and 
catering purchases, but not valid 
towards gift card purchases. 
Lisa Georgetti, 
dineouts@dublinpfc.org​. 
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